
This week we have: 

- Revised multiplication and division methods. 

- Learnt about 2D and 3D shapes. 

- Written a diary entry. 

- Practiced our forehand and backhand in tennis.  

Next week we will begin our transition afternoons where the class will be spending one Wednesday 

afternoon each week in their new class for year 4.   

The following week is sports week, with Sports Day on the Friday. There is also a bring your 

bike to school day that week (On the Thursday) please ensure your child has a helmet, on the day, so 

that they can take part.  

There continues to be some fantastic progress on Times Table Rock Stars. We are really 

pleased with the progress the class have made and hope to see this continued in these last weeks of 

term. If you have any questions about Times table Rock Stars please do ask Mr Brown.  

Finally we have spoken with the class about an end of term trip. A letter will be coming out 

soon about this. Initially we had a trip planned for July but due to unforeseen circumstances it had to 

be cancelled before the half term. Instead the class have talked about ideas for a ‘fun trip’ as a treat 

near the end of term. Details will follow shortly.  

Have  a great weekend. 

The Year 3 Teaching Team 


